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. UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION 111
799 ROOSEVELT ROAD i
GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 60137 M

August 27, 1980
NOTICE OF SIGNIFICANT LICENSEE MEETING (REVISED)

Licensee: Chemetron Corporation

Facility: McGean Chemical Company, Inc.
2910 Harvard Avenue
Newburgh Heights, OH 44109

License No. SUB-1357
s A————
Date and Time of Meetings: September 4, 1980, 6:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m.

Location of Meetings: Village Hall
East 49th and Harvard Avenue
Newburgh Heights, OH 44109

Purpose of Meetings: At 6:30 p.m., IE representatives will meet with the
Mayor, City Council and licensee representatives and
at 7:30 p.m., IE representatives will meet with the
public to discuss results ¢f radiation survey performed
at McGean disposal site which revealed the presence of
depleted uranium.

IE Attendees:

A. B. Davis, Chief, Fuel Facility and Materials Safety Branch, Region III

C. J. Paperiello, Acting Chief, Environmental and Special Projects Section,
Region 111

D. J. Sreniawski, Radiation Specialist, Region I11

W. B. Menczer, Regional State Liaison Officer, Region III

R. J. Strasma, Public Affairs Officer, Region III

Licensee Attendees:

Mr. Robert Zellner, Vice President and Counsel, McGean Chemical Company, Inc.

Mr. Stephen M. Wilner, Manager of Corporate Industrial Hygiene, Allegheny
Ludlum Industries, Inc.

Other Attendees:
Mayor Ronald Sulik, Newburgh Heights, Ohio
City Council Members, Newburgh Heights, Ohio

NOTE: Attendance by NRC personnel at this IE/licensee meeting should be
made known by 11:00 a.m. September 3, 1980, via telephone call to
Mr. A. B. Davis, FTS 384-2510.
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Distribution:

James H. Sniezek, Director, Division of Fuel Facilities and Materials
Safety Inspection, IE

L. B. Higginbotham, Assistant Director, Division of Fuel Facilities and
Materials Safety Inspection, IE

Dudley Thompson, Executive Officer for Operations Support, IE

A. B. Davis, Chief, FF&MS Branch, RIII

Donald A. Nussbaumer, A/D for FCMS, NMSS

Vandy L. Miller, Chief, License Management Branch, NMSS

Frank Young, OSP, HQ



